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I hereby declare on behalf of the European Association for International Education (EAIE) as follows: 

The merger between FEDORA and EAIE has been decided upon by the responsible governing bodies 

of both parties. As a result, FEDORA will be dissolved and the remaining monies will be brought to 

the EAIE. 

It is agreed that the remaining FEDORA funds will be included in the EAIE financial administration as 

an earmarked fund to support activities undertaken by the EAIE and its members in the future on 

the topic of "Guidance and counseling". The financial administration and the EAIE accounts will be 

able to display this fund separately from other EAIE finances. 

Decisions on the spending from this fund will be taken by the EAIE Director and the Chair of the 

Psyche Professional Section within the EAIE and need to be in mutual consent. 
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